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Educating World Changers 

We are very glad so many of you came for Wednes-

day’s Mother/Daughter Prayer Breakfast!  It was a 

great time of prayer and getting to know each other. 

If you couldn’t make it this year, plan to attend next 

year! 

 

Everyone is invited to the Early Ed Spring Play and Art 

Gallery Monday, March 16th at 6:00 PM in the gym. 

This year’s event is Amanda Raccoon and the Race to 

Victory Mountain. Early Ed students should meet in 

their classroom at 5:45 PM. 

 

Join the 2nd grade class for the annual presentation of 

Colonial Days Monday, March 16th at 2 pm in the 

gym.  

We've learned about the Colonies… 

there's so much YOU should know.  

About the way they lived their lives.... 

a long, long time ago!  

 

The first day of Spring Break is Friday, 

March 20th. Students return Monday, 

March 30th.  

All 3rd-5th grade students are invited to 

Book Club! The next meeting is Wednesday, 

April 8th from 3:15-4:00 PM in the Library. 

This meeting is a “Reader’s Choice.” RSVPs 

are due to Mrs. Barnes with the title of the 

book by Monday, April 6th. 

 

These athletes will be honored Monday, 

March 16th from 6:30-8 PM in the Forum Room. 

Drinks and desserts will be served. Parents, 

please plan to attend with your athlete! 

Sign up here to tell us what you will be 

bringing. Questions? Contact Coach Wallin. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904054fa4ae2f4-ccabasketball
mailto:tara.wallin@cornerstonechristian.com?subject=Awards%20Night


Combined Chapel/Coffee Connections is 

Monday, March 30th (when we return 

from Spring Break). Coffee Connections 

starts at 8:00 AM in the Forum Room. Drop off the 

kids, and come down for some coffee, light refresh-

ments, and a great time to meet new friends and 

catch up with the old ones! Combined Chapel (all 

school) begins at 9:20 AM in the gym that day. Join 

us as we worship together as a school in this once-a-

month Combined Chapel! 

 

Hello, Cornerstone Families! It’s such an encouraging 

time of year as I am receiving confirmation from 

State Farm regarding the volunteer hours many of 

you submitted for the Good Neighbor 

Grant for 2019. Thank you for taking 

time to volunteer at Cornerstone and 

for submitting your hours! While the 

deadline to submit your hours for last year has 

passed, please consider volunteering and submitting 

hours for 2020. The $500 grants add up quickly and 

make an impact at Cornerstone each year! 

If you have questions about the program, Brandi 

Kear, a State Farm employee and Cornerstone mom, 

has volunteered to help State Farm families navigate 

the system. Please feel free to contact her with any 

questions you have!  

State Farm also offers a Matching Gift Program and 

will match gifts (a minimum of $25 

to a maximum of $1500/year) to 

CCA (Cornerstone Christian Academy 

of McLean County, Inc.). Thank you to those of you 

who have taken advantage of these generous pro-

grams! We are grateful! 

-Ciara Corley, Director of Advancement 

 

Be sure to read the next CCA²Day coming 

out April 3rd (after we return from Spring 

Break). A brand-new event for the fall 

will be announced to kick off the new 

school year. You won’t want to miss it! 

mailto:brandi.kear.mcfb@statefarm.com?subject=Matching%20Program
mailto:brandi.kear.mcfb@statefarm.com?subject=Matching%20Program
https://www.jostens.com/apps/store/customer/1526130/Cornerstone-Christian-Academy/


Doug Pavey, Head of School 

Beth Sondgeroth, Upper School Principal 

Sue Chambers, Lower School Principal 

Alyssa Garvin, Early Education Director 

Ciara Corley, Director of Advancement 

John Schwartz, Athletic Director 

Austin Parker, Spiritual Life Director 

Don’t forget, the tuition deposit ($500 per K-12 stu-

dent; $350 per Early Ed student) and Enrollment 

Contract are due May 1st. Questions? Please contact 

Jessica Wolfe. 

 

Committed parents meet in the Conference Room 

(near the office) every Wednesday morning at 8:15 

AM to pray for your children, the staff, 

and the school. You are invited to join 

them whenever you can! Those who pray 

silently are always welcome. We hope you 

can make it! Questions? Contact Sandi Shearin. 

 

Be sure to set aside either Friday, April 24th or Satur-

day, April 25th to see the high school musical, Do-

novan’s Daughters. Borrowing from Shakespeare's 

Taming of the Shrew, this rom-com set in the old 

west is one you won’t want to miss! 

Tickets are $6 and will be available in 

the office soon. Pre-show starts at 6:30 

PM and the musical begins at 7:00 PM. 

 

The 2020-2021 Year-At-a-Glance (YAG) calendar is 

now available on the website under Quick Links. Be 

sure to print it so you know when the first day of 

school is and when all the major holidays and days 

off will be for next school year! 

Monday (3/16) 2nd Grade Colonial Days 2:00pm; 

Early Ed Spring Play & Art Gallery 6:00pm; HS Boys 

& Girls Basketball and Cheerleading Awards Night 

6:30pm 

Thursday (3/19) HS Boys Baseball vs Lexington @ 

Lexington 4:30pm 

Friday 3/20 - 3/29) SPRING BREAK-NO SCHOOL 

Monday (3/30) Coffee connections 8:00am; Com-

bined Chapel 9:20 am; HS Boys Baseball vs Arthur 

Christian @ Arthur 4:30pm 

*For more details visit the website! 

mailto:jessica.wolfe@cornerstonechristian.com
mailto:sandi.shearin@alumni.virginia.edu?subject=Prayer%20Circle
http://www.cornerstonechristian.com/
http://www.cornerstonechristian.com/events/

